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ERRATUM 
 

NOTICE NUMBER:  88/2012 
 

SCM/BID22/2012/13 
 

PROCUREMENT OF PROFESSIONAL SERVICE PROVIDER: MANDELA PARK SANITATION  
  

Maluti-a-Phofung Municipality would like to inform all bidders that the description for the above bid was incorrect and also the compulsory site inspection has 
changed, the bid was advertised on 13th December 2012 in the local newspaper. 
 
The new description and date for compulsory site inspection will be as follows: 
 
 Description of bid: Construction of Mandela Park Sanitation Services to 650 Stands (SCM/BID22/2012/13) 
 
 Compulsory site inspection will be on the 25 January 2013 at Maluti-a-Phofung Municipality Infrastructure at 10h00am 

 
 The  Closing date remain the same as the 01st February 2013 at 14h00 pm 
    
Maluti-a-Phofung Municipality would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
 
 
MR L.M.D NTOMBELA 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 


